
 
NOTICE/CIRCULARS  

Dear Parents,  
           This is to inform you that the school will remain closed on 21 April 2023 (Friday) and 22 April 2023 (Saturday) on 
account of ‘Alvida Juma’ & ‘Eid-ul-Fitr respectively’. The school will re-open on 24 April 2023 on (Monday) as usual. 

                                                                                                                                                                                      Principal                                                                                                      

 


